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20 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Year 6,  

 

We are offering Year 6 children the opportunity to attend sessions after school on Mondays to enhance 

their Reading, Writing, GPAS and Maths learning.  

 

The weekly sessions will be planned and delivered by Miss Wood and members of the Senior Leadership 

Team to support and extend the children in their learning. The purpose of the sessions is to increase 

the children’s confidence, close any gaps in their learning and consolidate and further extend their 

understanding.  

 

The sessions will run every Monday from 3.30pm to 4.15pm in school starting from our first day of 

Term 2 Monday 1st November. The children will remain in class at 3.30pm and are welcome to bring a 

snack to eat at the end of the school day if they wish.  

 

Although the sessions are not compulsory, I highly recommend that you choose to take advantage of 

this additional opportunity to benefit your child’s learning during their final year in Primary School.  

 

Please complete the form on Parentmail to give your consent.   

 

As the evenings are getting darker, the children will not be permitted to walk home alone at 4.15pm and 

must be collected by a parent/carer from the playground. If you have booked your child into the After-

School Club, they will go directly to the hall at 4.15pm into the care of the ASC staff.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Miss Wood if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Prestidge 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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